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§1307-A.  Minimum wage and benefits rate on construction projects
The Director of the Bureau of Labor Standards shall form an informal, ad hoc advisory board to 

advise the director with respect to issues relating to wage rates on construction projects.  In forming 
this advisory board, the director shall select a person from labor engaged in the building trades, a person 
from labor engaged in the highway and heavy construction trades, a person from the highway and heavy 
contractors and a person from the building contractors.  The board must consist equally of persons and 
contractors covered by collectively bargained labor agreements and those not covered by collectively 
bargained labor agreements.  [PL 1997, c. 757, §6 (AMD).]
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